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Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
We have had Mr Neville and Ms. Langusch away this week in Brisbane attending workshops with main 
focus on STEM (Science, Technology, Engineering and Maths). They will also be visiting leading 
schools in the technology education area. 
 
Mrs. Liz Daimol is our Acting Principal for this week in the absence of Mr. Neville.   
 
Student Led Conferences: Wednesday 29th of May from 5:30pm – 6:30pm 
Students are currently preparing for Student Led Conferences that will take place next Wednesday from 
5:30 – 6:30pm. During these conferences your child / children will share with you the learning areas 
where they feel they are performing well and discuss areas where they are aiming for improvement. 
 

For parents who have not previously been involved in this process, the focus is on children leading the 
conference – teachers will be in attendance to support children in their organisation; however, the aim of 
the evening is for children to think about their learning and effectively communicate their opinions, ideas 
and improvement targets with their parents. 
 
Siblings will be supervised by Mr. Neale in the Music Room. 
 

Congratulations Week 4 Principal Award Winners! 
 

 
 
 

Joannah Kia – Year 5 
 

Joachim Malele – Year 4 
 

Gerard Yanzan – Year 1 
 

Te’alanna Daimol – Kindy 
 

Gloria Lelngei – Prep 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

School Lunches 

Parents and carers are reminded that all students are to have something healthy to eat 

at both recess and lunchtime. Some students are coming without either recess or 

lunch. Student need to eat at both breaks to ensure they have enough energy to 

complete the day’s activities. 

 
Swim Coach 
LIPS students will be coached by experienced Australian swim coach, Wendy Collins, in week 9 of the 
term. Wendy will work with each class during the week and will also hold parent information sessions. 
More information will come closer to the week. 
 
 

 

      Week 5 Term 2 2019  

 

 

 



Term Two Calendar 
A calendar of important events was sent to all families at the end of last term. If you do not have a copy 
of this calendar, please contact Rose in the front office. 
Please note the Queen’s birthday holiday is on June 10, not June 11 as printed in the calendar. 
 

 

Family Fun Day  
This fun-filled event is taking place this Saturday, 25th of May. Please make sure you are on time for 
your team to register before the event starts – see attached flyer.  
 
 

Bike Helmets 
All students who ride their bike to school are reminded that they must wear a bike helmet, secured 
properly, to and from school. 
 
 
 

Activities Currently Underway This Term 
Monday: Catholic Religious Education with Mrs Romaso-Daimol for Year 1-8: Lunch time. Music Club 

with Mr Neale for Year 5-8: 3–4pm. 

Wednesday: Homework Club – Year 3–8 from 3-4pm;  

Thursday: ‘Everything but Sport Club!’ with Nicole Wilson in the Undercover area behind the Year 1/2 

and Prep rooms for Year 3-6 from 3-4pm.  

Friday:  No Media this Friday as Ms Langusch will be away. 

Saturday: Family Fun Day. 
 

Congratulations to our Preps, Year 5/6 & Yr 7/8 students for their 

amazing music assembly item! 
  
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
                 

 
Year 3/4 class and Denzel Yanis  

 

 
 
Kind regards   
 
 

Greg Neville  
  



 

NEWSFLASH 

 *** Family Fun Day is Here *** 
The P & W is excited and ready for FUN! 

A few things to be remember: 

 Please bring your own water bottle. It is better for the environment. 😊  

 If you cannot bring a water bottle, we will have some bottles of water for 

sale. However, we are encouraging the environmentally friendly option.  

 Fairy Floss will be for sale for K2.  

 Water bottle will be for sale for K2. 

 Please wear sunscreen and bring a hat. 

 Please be at school ready to register between 9:30 and 9:45. Games begin at 

10:00 sharp! 

 You will be allocated your team colour after you sign in on Saturday 

morning. 

Cannot wait to see you there. 

Your Friendly Family Fun Day Committee 



 


